
 

 

HAGUE TOWN BOARD 

2018 BUDGET WORKSHOP 

Hague Community Center   

October 18, 2017 

 

 

 

 

Present: 

Edna Frasier, Supervisor   Mike Cherubini 

Martin Fitzgerald, II    Ginger Kuenzel 

Steve Ramant 

 

The special workshop meeting was called to order on October 18, 2017 at 3:00 p.m. Motion by 

M. Fitzgerald, second by M. Cherubini. Carried. 

 

Discussion on the Town of Hague 2018 Budget followed. Diane Trudeau was present to explain 

the sewer budget and answer questions regarding it. The Public Hearing was set for November 

1st at 6:00 pm.  

 

A motion to adjourn at 4:10 pm was made by M. Fitzgerald, second by M. Cherubini. Carried. 

 

 

 

 

As submitted by E. Frasier 


